
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, November 2, 2020: Quick Notes 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) received an update on three major 

road projects: 

 

1) Bozeman Road Improvements: This $24 million project will include street 

lighting, bike trails, intersection improvements and much more.  Purchase of 

right-of-way is on schedule with construction expected to begin by early 2022. 

 

2) Reunion Crossing Parkway: This $25 million project will include a bridge 

across I-55 and completing the link between Bozeman Road and Galleria 

Parkway.  Purchase of right-of-way is on schedule with construction expected 

to begin in the summer of 2021.  

 

3) Reunion Phase III: This $10 million project includes two long bridges - one 

over Canadian National railroad tracks and a second to span flood mitigation 

area east of Galleria Parkway.  Right-of-way acquisition is almost complete.  

Construction is expected to be completed by the end of 2021. 

 

Initially signalization of the Highway 51 and Green Oak intersection were 

included, but this project has been separated into a stand-alone project.  This 

project will be completed by MDOT and has an expected complete date of 

late 2021. 

 

 The Board acknowledged a courthouse study prepared by JH&H Architects, which 

provided alternatives for additional space for courts.  The analysis was completed 

following months of consultation with Madison County Judges, the Madison County 

Administrator, and the architects.  Supervisors took the plan under advisement. 

 

 The Board voted to allow Joe McGee Construction Company to subcontract portions of 

the Robinson Road Overlay Project to Erocon, LLC, Atwood Fence Company, Lane 

Line, LLC, Mississippi Paving and Construction, and Engineering Plus. 

 

 The Board voted to accept the site plan for Candlewood Suites to build a hotel in Dees 

Plaza. 

 

 The Board voted to accept the site plan for Sullivan’s Market to build a grocery store on 

Calhoun Station Parkway. 

 

 The Board voted to accept the site plan for an addition to Camper Corral on Distribution 

Drive 

 



 The Board acknowledged the Madison County Schools bus turn-around list. 

 

 The Board approved participation in the 2021 Emergency Medical Services Operating 

Fund Grant. 

 

 The Board approved Just Compensation for right-of-way purchases associated with the 

Bozeman Road Improvement project. 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on Monday, November 16, 

2020, at 5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.  Please download our  

app, Madison Supervisors, for the agenda and back-up information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


